
 
 

NEPVA WOMEN’S VETERAN NETWORK    
JOIN US FOR OUR INAUGURAL ZOOM             

APRIL 30TH AT NOON 
Women Veterans make up 1.8 million of the U.S. population, of which roughly 10 percent are disabled and 
enrolled with the Department of Veterans Affairs. They are the fastest growing Veteran population, yet many 
of these women often feel forgotten and pushed aside while trying to navigate a system that wasn’t designed 
to address their unique healthcare needs.  

PVA’s ties to women Veterans date back to its first meeting in 1946 with the arrival of its first female 
Veteran member, Anita Bloom (affectionately known as “Nita”), who fought to ensure women Veterans’ 
healthcare needs were properly met. PVA continues Nita’s legacy to this day as part of its Women Veterans 
Initiative. From the development of its Anita Bloom Committee and creation of its Women Veterans 
Empowerment Retreat to its advocacy efforts and informative webinars, PVA serves as the nation’s leader in 
securing safe, equal, and accessible health and wellness services that are at least equal to what they had prior 
to joining the service and suffering a disability. 

The New England Chapter of Paralyzed Veterans of America is committed to listening to and serving our 
women veterans! Please join us for our inaugural NEPVA Women’s Veteran Zoom on April 30th at noon to 
learn more about what PVA can offer you. All women veterans are invited and encouraged to attend! 

Zoom link:  https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87285976995?pwd=uLrxTKnXvnIwT0JmhHfCfBlVa2pY0j.1 

Please contact Kristen McCone Gordon, NEPVA’s Director of Government and Community                        
Affairs, with any questions! Kristen can be reached at kristen@pvanewengland.org 
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